SENATE OF THE REPUBLIC OF POLAND Warsaw, January 2, 2014
THE EUROPEAN UNION AFFAIRS COMMITTEE

Mr Ioannis Tragakis
Chairman of the Committee for European Affairs

Hellenic Parliament
Greece

Dear Mr Tragakis,

Recent events in Ukraine that took place following the government’s decision not to sign the
Association Agreement with the EU during the Vilnius summit, have raised deep concerns

about a European perspective for Ukraine.

I am deeply convinced that the COSAC plenary meeting in June may be an excellent
opportunity to discuss this sensitive issue as well as the future of EU- Ukraine Association
Agreement. Therefore, it would be essential to invite the representatives of the Parliament of
Ukraine (especially the representatives of the Committee on European Integration) to take

part in the June meeting.

Looking forward to seeing you in Athens.

Chairman of the European Union Affairs Committee
Senate of the Republic of Poland
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